
Holiday Mail for Heroes
The Collin College Veterans Resource Centers are collecting blank holiday 

cards for recovering servicemen and women. 

The cards will be given to troops at Walter Reed & Fort Belvoir VA hospitals so 

they can send holiday cards to their family members. Cards for Christmas, 

Hanukkah, and Kwanzaa are being collected in bundles of three. 

Please drop off a bundle of cards to be donated to the troops at the 
Veteran Resource Centers. Each bundle should include:

three blank holiday cards (same holiday per bundle) no glitter, please

three blank envelopes with postage stamps

one personalized message to service member

secure the bundle with ribbon

Nov. 5-16 
Frisco Campus, Room 141  

McKinney Campus, Room B122C
Plano Campus, Room D220

For more information contact Pam Minot at PMinot@collin.edu




